This Office will be CLOSED for required Out of County Trainings on the following days;



July 14 - 15, 2025
July 29 - 30, 2025
August 10 - 14, 2025

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

You may leave a message at (806) 673-5936 and we will return your call at our earliest opportunity. 

– Tamara Froggatt, EA
